
NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

Eastern Maine Community College wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for the Katahdin 

Region Higher Education/Early Childhood Center expansion and roof repair project in East Millinocket.  

Qualifications packages are due at 2:00 p.m. on August 17, 2022 at Eastern Maine Community College to 

Cindy Kasprzak ckasprzak@emcc.edu. 

The scope of services will include, but not be limited to, field verification and documentation of existing 

conditions, design development, contract documents, bidding, and construction administration. The 

firm may be required to coordinate this work and/or additional work with other consultants contracted 

by Eastern Maine Community College. 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers on the 

Eastern Maine Community College website: https://www.emcc.edu/rfp-rfq/ 

 

 


